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Steve and Linda Webb and Arleen Rosenberg at the Bocce BBQ 

 

 
Grill Guys Paul Andersen and Patrick McMordie 

 
Spring Picnic and BBQ Update  ​We had a successful Spring Picnic and BBQ on May 19, 2018!  Many 
thanks to our Social Chairs, Candy Stonehouse and Elaine Murphy for their work on making this the best 
picnic and BBQ ever. ​Thanks to the grill guys, Paul Andersen, Patrick McMordie, and our food managers, 
Kerry Besmehn and Loanne Rube. Also to Jeanne-Ann Whitacre, for her help with registration.  It takes a 
village to make an event like this happen so a special thanks to Elly Burnett, Jan Hageman, Jean Corrigan 
and Barbara Orlando as well as our hardworking servers, Joyce Ross, Vickie Cook, Vicky Way, Linda 
Planting, Evonne Cook, Clair Glennon and Freda Salois. Thank you to, Conway Chan for his photography 
work. It was wonderful we had ​so many volunteers pitched in to make the day a success. 
 
Guys and Gals Tournament​  Sign ups have already started for 2018 Guys and Gals Tournament, which 
runs from ​June 30th to July 26th, 2018.  Join in on the fun! ​To sign up, contact Tony Orlando at 
408-799-9668 or send him an email at: ​tonyorlando49@yahoo.​  For your convenience, you can also sign 
up at the bocce courts. Deadline to sign up is ​Monday, June 25th. 
 
Did You Know…​ Today, Friday, June 1st, is “Say Something Nice to Everyone Day.”  Today is the day 
to say something nice to friends, and strangers. This enriches our lives and makes others happy. The 
next time you play bocce be sure to and say something nice to those around you. It will be appreciated. 
 


